Development Clerk

From: David Degear <ddegear@farmingtonny.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 12:27 PM

To: Development Clerk

Cc: Jane Kobrin

Subject: CFWD REview- #5420 County Road 30 Application No. CPN-18-004
Attachments: 5420 County Road 30 application-= CFWD.pdf

In reference to the application from Venezia Associates for Synergy at #5420 County Road 30, Application No. CPN-18-
004, we acknowledge receipt of the application and we do not have any comments.
Dave Degear

Fai ming
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David A. Degear

Town of Farmington
Water and Sewer Superintendent
1216 McMahon Road, Victor, New York 14564
Office Phone: 585-924-3158
Cell Phone: 585-233-1212
Email: ddegear@farmingtonny.org




